
 

 

Ourense, May 13th 2022 

 

Harrods and Associates 

RE : Job advertisement – LinkedIn Fernando Páez López 

 

Dear Mr. Peter Smith: 

 

I am writing to you in response to your job posting on LinkedIn Harrods and Associates, 

on May 4th 2022, for the position of Communications Director. 

 

First of all, I am very attracted to that job and I believe that my experience in that area, 

endorses me as a suitable candidate to join your team in the offered position.  

 

In addition, over the last few years, I have participated in the performance of internal 

and external communication campaigns, for several companies in the sector. I have also 

worked in a law and tax consultancy, bringing fresh and innovative ideas in the projects 

I have been involved in and co-directed. The proof of the success are all the awards that 

several of these projects have received. 

 

Moreover, I am very enthusiastic and creative, I love challenges and learning new things. 

I also have a lot of patience, very good ideas, and stress-resistance, which are fantastic 

for the work in group and management. 

 

Furthermore, please find enclose herewith my C.V., as well as my academic certificates 

and references. If you need any further information, you can contact me at my phone 

671 875 956 or  by E-Mail  ferfis6@hotmail.com 



 

 

 

I would thank you in advance for taking my application into consideration and I would 

be pleased to have an interview opportunity. I’m looking forward to hearing from you 

soon. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Fernando Páez López 

 

Enclosure  : C.V. 

                      Academic  certificates 

 References letters 


